
22 September 2022 

Immunisation Team 

 

Hello, 

 

Just to remind all parents/ carers that the immunisation team are visiting from 

September 28th - 30th and request that all paper consent forms are returned 

to the school either consenting or declining the offer. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

The School Office 


